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Get ready to be inspired, motivated and take your bass playing to the next level! This collection of licks, phrases, riffs and songs will help you
progress quickly from beginner to advanced player. Learn the notes that you need to hit accurately, in the right sequence and on beat, practice your
theory, harmony, scales, fingering, timing, playing style and much more. Features: * Awesome bass licks, riffs, phrases and songs * Save your
progress and continue later * Listening, visual and mental practice * Hand-picked collection of music * Learn the notes that you need to hit
accurately, in the right sequence and on beat, practice your theory, harmony, scales, fingering, timing, playing style and much more * Practice your
rhythm and timing * Learn to play the bass in major keys * Learn how to play chords and progressions on the bass * Bass tips and tricks * Practice
at your own pace * Simple and easy to follow Instructions: Select the song that you want to play first. You can also take notes to save your progress
and continue later. Next, tap the play button to practice it. Notes: * If the song is not playable, tap the "skip" button to move to the next song. * If
the notes are not displayed, tap the "notes" button. * For mobile devices, you will need to disable the feature "do not disturb" to play songs. * For
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mobile devices, the bass must be on the first fret. * If you have a PC, your computer should be running a browser and internet access. Disclaimer: *
This video is designed for learning purposes only. * The rhythm of this music is designed to be played as a bass solo. * This music does not have
any copyright claims. Thanks for watching and hope you like this app. - “There’s a song, with a rhythm that’s keeping time. This song’s meant for
singing, and the moment it starts, you will start singing, too. That’s the moment, of knowing, where you belong.” - “We’re all born, to discover who
we are, to discover what we can do, to discover what we can’t do. To find your place. Find your purpose. Find your song.” * please like, and if you

Bass Fretboard Addict
The keys of the musical staff is displayed on the screen with the range of the string. You can quickly jump to any specific chord by holding down
the corresponding key of the chord. You can use the keys of the musical staff to switch the Bass Fretboard view and the string view. For Guitar
players, you can also play the music using the keys of the musical staff and the fretboard at the same time. Bass players, you can practice your
scales, patterns, and playing techniques to improve your playing ability. This program includes the following functions: 1. Bass Fretboard View Visualization of Bass Fretboard. 2. String View - Visualization of the Bass Sticky String. 3. Scale View - Visualization of a Bass scale. 4. Pattern
View - Visualization of Bass patterns. 5. Music Playing - You can play the music and practice with the help of the Keys of the musical staff. 6.
Audio and MIDI Playback - You can listen to the MIDI music or any audio song from your MP3 Player or other audio sources. 7. General - You
can change the Bass Fretboard view, the string view and your computer screen size. 8. Performance - You can evaluate your performance and play
it back. 9. Settings - You can set preferences for your own play back. 10. Compare Mode - You can compare your performance to the computer.
11. Alarm - You can set an alarm that can remind you to play your performance back. 12. MIDI - You can output MIDI music from your computer
or input MIDI music from your MIDI Keyboard. KEYMACRO is registered trademark of Bosch Professional GmbH. It supports any MIDI
instrument. It is an application that lets you play the keyboard from a MIDI device. So you can use the application to play any MIDI instrument by
using your keyboard! You can find a complete list of supported instruments with an excel file under Download. There are also several supported
MIDI files under Download. Each file is packed in a zip archive and can be extracted with a zip archive app on your smartphone. The files are
located in the same directory of the zip archive. The program is freeware and the only file you will need is called KEYMACRO.DIZ. You can find
this file on the Download page. 81e310abbf
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When learning a new instrument it’s easy to get stuck in the rut of playing the same scales over and over. We want to get you to practice in a fun
and effective way. This program has been designed to help you learn and practice the bass fretboard in a way that is fun and interactive. This is
unlike any other program in the market because we have simplified the complex process of learning the bass fretboard. The program covers all
major bass scales and notes and has been designed to be fun, easy to use and very effective. You will see results in just a few days of consistent
practice. Beginners and experienced bass players will find this program useful as a fun tool for learning and practicing the bass fretboard which
ultimately will help you improve your bass playing. This program will help you improve your visual, mental, and listening bass skills which can help
you play much better, faster, and by ear. This program is well suited for any level of musician or student. Download Bass Fretboard Addict • MIDI
and Notation support • Innovative teaching methodology • Endlessly adjustable practice options • The program starts easy and only gets better with
time • Learn and practice your Bass Fretboard anywhere you have a PC or take your mobile device • Learn and practice various scales, songs, and
music over the bass fretboard • Learn and practice bass guitar in fun, easy to use ways • Learn and practice all major bass scales and notes •
Beginners and experienced players will find this program useful as a fun tool for learning and practicing the bass fretboard ***THIS BASS
FRETBOARD ADDICT IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE ON THE APP STORE FOR NOW*** Bass Fretboard Addict is an innovative teaching
methodology designed by a professional bass instructor. The program teaches you the complex mechanics of the bass fretboard in an easy, fun and
effective way. It is a game that will help you learn and practice the bass fretboard in a way that is easy and effective. Bass Fretboard Addict
includes: • All major bass scales and notes • Innovative teaching methodology • Learn and practice all major bass scales and notes in fun, easy and
effective ways • Learn and practice the bass fretboard anywhere you have a PC or take your mobile device • Beginners and experienced players
will find this program useful as a fun tool for learning and practicing the bass fretboard Bass
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System Requirements For Bass Fretboard Addict:
Default Settings for Ultimate Edition Recommended Settings for Ultimate Edition UNOFFICIAL LIST OF REQUIRED SOFTWARE TO RUN
ULTIMATE EDITION Ultimate Edition Features* and Requirements * In theory, Ultimate Edition could be made to work with any brand of SSD,
but in practice, there are currently only a few SSDs that can be successfully read and written with, and there are problems with writing to some
SSDs, specifically those made by SanDisk. The minimum hardware configuration recommended for Ultimate Edition is as follows: CPU (Intel
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